
          Tuesday 8th March 2016 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 
We are delighted to announce our next ‘Golden Day’ which will take place on Thursday 24th March 2016.   
We are planning a ‘Golden Day treat’ for children in Nursery and Reception which involves an activity 
morning in school including a visit to the local Northburn Park.  Children in other 
classes will be bringing home a separate letter about their Golden Day.   
 

Early Years children will be having a Teddy Bears’ Picnic in the local park during 
the morning session.  It will be a non-uniform day for them and as they will be 
outside they need to have suitable footwear and a waterproof coat.  No jewellery at 
all should be worn please.  Most importantly they need to bring their teddy for 
the picnic!!  Reception pupils will have their Golden Day lunch in school as usual 
before a ‘film afternoon’ in school.  
 

And the best news, as always, is that there will be no additional charge for this.  
The children do not have to bring in any money for coming in non-uniform or for the food which will 
form the Teddy Bears’ Picnic.  This is their treat for trying hard with their behaviour this half term.   

 

As always attendance on our Golden Days is dependent on each child 
following the Eastlea rules in school.  This means that pupils must have 
avoided going into the red traffic light 4 times.  We are hoping to include 
all children; however, for those who are struggling to follow the rules, we 
have been or will be in contact with parents to discuss ways to support 
children to get them ‘back on track’ in terms of behaviour.  

 

Yours sincerely ,  
Miss Beeston 
 

 
 
 

 


